Our Ref: Your Ref: Contact:

Tel: 01236 632110

E-mail: enquiries@cumbernauld-pri.n-lanark.sch.uk

Date: 2 February 2021



Education and Families

Ed Clinton
Head Teacher
Cumbernauld Primary School
Eastfield Road
Cumbernauld G68 0EB
www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk

Dear Pupils of Cumbernauld Primary,

Please can you complete the survey below (click on the link) to let us know how you are getting on during this period of remote learning. Your views and opinions matter to us.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKRhuxiKQg6hPjzk3uksG8rRUOTFLSIVSMVI2QjQxWFdJRU1aNUUxS0UxQS4u

The survey will close on Friday 12th February 2021 at 4pm.

Thanks so much for your help,

Mr Clinton and Mrs Hart







